

September 14, 2006

Peggy Leiby 524 Cedar Hill Road Ambler, PA 19002

Dear Peggy:

Thank you and everyone with Fiddlekicks for your delightful performance of *Kickin' Up Daisies* as part of Longwood Gardens' bluegrass and dance seires. Your presence in the Gardens added a lovely element to our Festival of Fountains program and assists us with providing our Visitors the best experience possible.

The combination of dance and music fit so well into the Gardens' setting and the audience really enjoyed the show. I really enjoyed your program selections. It was interesting to see and hear such a wide variety of dance and music styles. I know the variety appealed to our diverse audience. Everyone seemed to truly enjoy themselves. You really drew quite a crowd!

We are so happy you were able to join us during our Centennial year. Thank you again for making the season so exceptional!

Sincerely.

Dara Gordon Schmoyer Performing Arts Coordinator